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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I can’t believe the first 

quarter ends on Friday, 

October 16th.  Report Cards 

will go home on Thursday, 

October 22nd.   Bennet Elementary staff 

appreciates all your support to keep our 

focus on student learning. 

Please note that we will not have 

school on Wednesday, October 14th due 

to school cleaning and Professional 

Development/Collaboration. 

 

Due to COVID this year Bennet 

Elementary will not be having our 

Halloween parade. Students will not be 

permitted to bring their Halloween 

costumes to school, but they will still 

have a movie and snack in their 

classroom. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with 

questions/concerns at 782-3535. You 

may also email me at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net.  As always, I 

thank you for your continued support.   

Linde Walter 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

October 

-12th BOE Meeting (7:00 PM) 

-13th Bennet Booster Meeting  

-14th   No School 

-22nd  Early Dismissal 1:10 PM 

-23rd   No School Fall Break 

 

Bennet Booster 
Corner 

The Bennet Boosters meet 
the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 7:00 
PM in the Elementary Commons.  The 
next meeting will be October 13th. Hope 
to see you there! 
 

THANK YOU for supporting 
our school and staff. Your 
support is what makes our 
school district so amazing. 

Panther Proud! 
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National Honor Society 

Tutoring 
 

Tutoring will be offered at the Palmyra 
High School Library on Tuesday and 

Thursday from 3:45 to 4:30 pm.  If 

students choose to use this service 
they can ride the bus to PHS after 

school. 
 

This tutoring is FREE and offered by 
our National Honor Society as a 

service project. 
 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Chaffee at 402-782-3535. 

 

School Meals 

District OR-1 will provide all breakfast 

and lunches at no cost to all enrolled 

students through December 31st  

2020.  The USDA recently provided 

waivers through the end of this year to 

allow school districts to offer breakfast 

and lunches to all enrolled students at no 

cost, while also providing the district 

reimbursement for the costs associated 

with the production and serving of the 

meals.  

If you wish to utilize the breakfast 

portion you will need to submit your 

information by Tuesday evening each 

week. The sign up link can be found on 

the district website at 

https://www.districtor1.org/. 

 

 

 

Thank you to the Bennet, 

Palmyra and Douglas 

Volunteer Firefighters- 

we appreciate you! 

KDG- Nitzsche 

 
 

 

 

Please remember 
to contact the 
office if there is a 
change in plans for 

your child after school prior to 2:45 
PM. 

 

 

https://www.districtor1.org/
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